
May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
We have some staffing updates to share with you, effective from the start of next half 
term. We are delighted to be welcoming Mrs Wilkins back from her maternity leave. 
She will be returning on a part-time basis and for the remainder of the term, she will be 
covering PPA in 6SU, 5MJ and 3IS. She is very well known to the rest of the school and 
has spent time in Y3 this week getting to know the children. We are delighted to share 
news that Mrs Davies is expecting another baby in the Autumn term - we are sure 
you'll join us in sending many congratulations to her and her husband.  
Finally, we have reached the end of another busy and productive half term.  As always, 
a big thank you for your support and we wish you all a lovely half term holiday. 
(N.B. Reminder that Monday 7th June is a Teacher training day and children will 
return on Tuesday 8th). Sandra Sutherland, Headteacher

Dates for the diary…

31st May – 4th June Half Term Holiday

Mon 7th June Inset Day

Tues 8th June Children return to school

Wed 9th - Fri 11th June Yr 6 Trip to Robinwood Please make sure all outstanding payments are 
made by 31st May

Wed 7th July Whole County Transition Day New parents online meeting – time TBC

Fri 9th July School Reports out

Fri 9th July Sports day – TBC

Wed 21st July Break up for Summer

Thurs 2 & Fri 3 Sept INSET DAYS

Mon 6th Sept Children return to school

Road Safety

We have recently signed up to the Cars and Kids Don’t 

Mix Campaign through Warwickshire County Council. 

We were visited by the organiser and the local police, 

with whom we are working closely to promote safer 

travel for children and parents.

We will work with the police Safer neighbourhood 

teams and we can request their support to tackle 

inconsiderate and unsafe parking The scheme asks 

parents to park away from the school entrance and not 

on yellow zigzag lines.



Tuck Shop

Please remember to send payment for tuck items on Monday morning with your child in a 

named and labelled envelope that we can quarantine, not loose change, thank you.

Photograph Orders

Please make sure your groups and leavers photo orders are made online or over the phone by 

31st May. Visit photos.jssp.co.uk and enter the access code on your photo proof.

Family Information Service Newsletter

Please follow the link below

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-

newsletter1196527?e=56e08a503a

School Milk

"Fresh milk for your child”....To register your child for school milk under our school milk scheme, 

please visit

https://www.coolmilk.com/register

Families Warwickshire magazine

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/families_warwickshire_mayjune_2021?fr=sZjNjMTM2MzY

3NTg

Federation Vacancies

Teaching Assistant Apprentice

Desired Skills: You will be required to support the children in accessing teaching and learning 

within and outside of the classroom. You will be responsible for establishing and maintaining 

boundaries whilst also providing a nurturing, safe and inclusive environment.

A good level of numeracy and literacy, good organisation and communication skills, the ability 

to work as part of a team and the ability to respect confidentiality at all times

Personal Qualities: The candidate should have a caring nature, enjoy playing with and caring 

for children, be adaptable and patient and have a good sense of humour.

Desired Qualifications: GCSE Maths and English grade C or above.

For further information regarding the role and how to apply please 

visit https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/-603424

Midday Supervisor Vacancies

Emscote Infants and All Saints’ Junior School are recruiting for a new Midday Supervisor to join 

their busy teams. A position is available to start as soon as possible at Emscote and starting 

from September at All Saints’ Junior School.

Hours are 1hr 15mins Monday - Friday, term time only. Please contact the 

office admin3154@welearn365.com if you are interested in applying.

Year 3

We were very lucky in Year 3 to have Mrs Andleeb come in 

on the morning of Eid and tell us all about her 

special Eid celebrations! We enjoyed finding out all about 

Ramadam and Eid, and it was great to see Mrs Andleeb's 

celebration clothing.

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-newsletter-1196527?e=56e08a503a
https://www.coolmilk.com/register
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/families_warwickshire_mayjune_2021?fr=sZjNjMTM2MzY3NTg
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/-603424
mailto:admin2332@welearn365.com


Dear Parents and Carers

Following a recent online meeting with local residents of Dale Close, Nelson Avenue and 

George Street, it has been brought to our attention that there are still a number of issues 

regarding parking at the beginning and the end of the school day.

Local residents and parents have raised serious concerns about the safety of the children as 

they walk into school. Amongst the concerns raised were the following:

1. Dangerous driving

2. Reversing out of a space or along the road when children are still arriving

3. Blocking driveways

4. Congestion

5. Aggressive behaviour towards residents

6. Concerns for elderly residents

7. Emergency service access

8. Children kicking walls and fences

9. Parking near corners

10. Trespassing on driveways

To help reduce traffic and avoid further near misses please can we ask that where possible 

parents drop their children at the top of Nelson Avenue and children walk down, therefore 

helping to reduce the traffic down Nelson Lane and Dale Close. We also ask that parents do 

not park by the gates of Dale Close, this area will be blocked off by bollards to prevent parking 

and reversing in that particular spot.

We aim to further reduce congestion once Covid restrictions ease and we are able to invite 

parents and children to wait on to the playground or inside the field entrance before school and 

at pick up times.

We would like to remind you that if there are any issues in the future between local residents 

and parents coming to collect children that this can be reported to the Police on 101 so that 

they can record this appropriately.

Thank you in advance for your support and understanding. We hope that by working together 

as a community we can ensure the safety of all the children as they walk to and from school.

Yours sincerely

Debi Cossins

Executive head

Parking Issues Addressed

Dear Parents/guardians 

It has recently been brought to our attention that over recent weeks there has been a 

number of issue regarding parking at the beginning and the end of the school day that has 

led to a number of heated discussions between local residents and parents/guardians over 

the matter. 

We would like to ask that if there are any issues in the future between local residents and 

people coming to pick up children that you report it to us on 101 so we can record this 

appropriately. Furthermore, as a reminder, you must not park: 

On double/Single yellow lines 

On pavements Opposite or within 10m of a Junction 

Where is causes an obstruction On Zig-zags 

On a dropped kerb. 

This could land you with a fixed penalty notice for causing an obstruction on the highway. 

Please take this as a reminder regarding your responsibility to park appropriately on the 

highway. 

Yours sincerely 

Warwick Central Neighborhood Team

















Warwick School May Action Courses
Our May Action courses will be running on the following dates:

PLEASE NOTE: To help reduce the number of different children within each group, and thus minimise 
the risk of cross infection, we are still not able to offer individual day or part-week bookings.

Our May Action groups are as follows:
•Cygnets – for children in Reception and School Year 1
•Swans – for girls in School Year 2 and 3
•Kestrels – for boys in School Year 2 and 3
•Kingfishers – for girls in School Year 4 and 5
•Hawks – for boys in School Year 4 and 5
•Herons & Eagles – for girls and boys in School Year 6 and 7 (including 12 year olds)
Activities will range from Multi-Sports, Bouncy Castle and Indoor Archery, to Badminton, Outdoor 
Games and Bo Karts! Furthermore – our specialist activities for May Action will include Art & Craft, 
Martial Arts, Interior Design, Bouldering, Fencing, Gymnastics and Fun Cookery!
Please note: There are still no Early Risers, Early Birds Swim or Night Owls options available for this 
period due to COVID-19 restrictions. All courses are running from 9.00am until 16.30pm.

Please visit our website and click on BOOK TODAY to make your booking.

https://www.warwickschool.org/may-half-term-2021

Dates Course School Year Time Cost
Tues 1st to Fri 4th June

(4 days)
Cygnets

Multi-Activities
Reception and
School Year 1

9.00am -
16.30pm

£152

'Super Six' Activities
School Years 2 to 7
(up to and including

12 year olds)

9.00am -
16.30pm

£152

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickschool.org%2Fmay-half-term-2021&data=04%7C01%7CA.Bevan%40warwickschools.co.uk%7C14dc8e599cb04978dbf408d915eec895%7C03c243f40f444605a567beab23190443%7C0%7C1%7C637564937646921261%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fIh3hJoyuSHskrppfrPgeJV3Ex3nDMsZnyugfWpLJjo%3D&reserved=0



